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EPLO signs Headquarters Agreement with Italy

On Wednesday 23 June 2021 at 12.00, Professor Spyridon Flogaitis, Director of the EPLO and the Deputy
Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Italian Republic, Marina Sereni, signed a headquarters agreement granting
to the EPLO all the immunities and privileges allowed to International Organizations based in Rome, also
sanctioning the opening of the EPLO office in Rome at Palazzo Altemps.
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